Subject:  Re: Philippines

From: "chep secretariat” <chcpsecretariat@gmail com>
i Date: Wed, July 15, 2015 425 am
To: "contact” <contact@copinginternational.com™

Priority: Normal

We would like to inform you that your letter to the CBCP dated May 11, 2015
was presented to 11ith CBCP Plenary Assembly. All the members received of
the same letter with the attachments.

| Abp. Socrates Villegas, CBCP President, addressed the assembly and pointed
‘out the seriousness of the matter being raised by Coping International.
The local ordinaries are exhorted to attend to this wost serious concern.
The bishops are also urged to make the necessary and appropriate
interventions in their respective dioceses as regard to the plight of the
| children of priests and their parents.

| May the Lord continue to bless your most noble efforts for the protection

and care of children.
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